
From: Chambers - Hamberger SDP  

Sent: Friday, 13 January 2017 4:32 PM 
To: Wendy Carr 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: RE: Transport Industry Awards - AM2016/32 

 
Dear Ms Carr,  
 
Senior Deputy President Hamberger will grant your request for an extension. All submissions, 
evidence and other material on which the TWU wishes to rely in support of the variations it seeks are 
now due by close of business on Wednesday 18 January 2017. 
 
 
EDREA TIO 

Associate to Senior Deputy President Hamberger 
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13 January 2017 
 
 
Senior Deputy President Hamberger 
Fair Work Commission 
80 William Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 
BY EMAIL: amod@fwc.gov.au  
 
Dear Senior Deputy President Hamberger, 
 
 
Re: AM2016/32 – TRANSPORT INDUSTRY AWARDS 
 
AM2014/216 – Waste Management Award 2010 
AM2012/212 – Road Transport and Distribution Award 2010 
AM2014/211 – Road Transport (Long Distance Operations) Award 2010 
 
We refer to Your Honour’s directions dated 20 December 2016. Interested parties 
seeking variation/s to the above awards were to file material in support of the 
variations by 13 January 2017. 
 
The TWU is unable to file all of its evidentiary material by today’s date due to 
witnesses having not been available to complete their statements due to the 
Xmas/New Year break.  
 
As the TWU is unable to meet the above timetable we seek an extension to 
Wednesday 18 January to file submissions and any evidentiary material.  
 
We do not believe other parties will be prejudiced should an extension be granted 
as a number of the variations will not be pursed at this stage. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Wendy Carr 
Director of Legal 
Transport Workers’ Union of Australia 




